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Historic Preservation of our shared cultural heritage is foundational to our state. 

Having participated in many of these projects over 25 years if practice, I can tell you 

that these are the most complex and challenging projects you can take on. 

Financially, they are difficult to achieve, yet they bring so many benefits to our 

communities. Beyond civic pride and lessons of the past, they also are hugely 

beneficial in terms of local labor, conservation of resources, and sustainability goals.  

It is in the public interest to support and provide incentives whether possible to 

encourage these projects to happen.  

 

I support HB 3190A and urge your support.  Please pass this bill.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Brian Emerick, Principal 

Emerick Architects  


